
Surfacing Saucon Rail Trail 
 
Prior to the opening of the Saucon Rail Trail a combined team of Public Works staff 
from the Township and Borough utilized Township paving equipment to lay down a 
surface on the Lower Saucon and Hellertown portions of the trail. The two 
municipalities put down several inches of recycled crushed concrete which was rolled 
and compacted. The hard surface has received excellent reviews from the hundreds of 
walkers, runners and bicyclists who have been using the trail since its opening in May.  


